
 VIRGINIA POLYTECHNIC INSTITUTE AND STATE UNIVERSITY 

 STAFF SENATE 

 Minutes 

 Thursday, February 15, 2001 

 

Senators present:  Jeannie Baker, Becky Barlow, Jackie Carroll, Reba Crawford, Sue Ellen 

Crocker, Carolyne Dudding, Jessie Eaves, Delbert Jones, Jimmy Martin, Christopher Peters, 

Suzanne Piovano, Christy Porterfield, Pam Raines, Hilda Reynolds, Becky Saylors, Mary 

Schaeffer, Bradley Scott, Debbie Wilson, and Jon Wooge 

 

Excused:  Jennifer Arbuckle, Lynne Ellis, and Tal Roberts 

 

President Delbert Jones called the Virginia Tech Staff Senate to order.  He welcomed everyone 

that was able to attend this meeting.  

 

Last month's minutes (November 16, 2000) were approved electronically. 

 

Speaker: 

 

Steve Mouras, Director of Transportation and Records Management at Virginia Tech, presented 

Staff Senate with the Transportation and Parking Vision Goals and Objectives for Virginia Tech. 

This plan is very in-depth and comprehensive.  It was presented to the Staff Senate in an effort to 

get additional feedback from classified staff and to seek the support from the Staff Senate.  It is 

felt that if these goals and objectives are presented to the entire University community with the 

support of Staff Senate that their reception will be more favorable. A hard copy of this goals and 

objectives was handed out.   

 

Announcements: 

 

 

The next Staff Senate meeting will be held at 12:00 pm on March 15, 2001.   It will be held at 

1810 Litton-Reeves, lunch will be provided. 

 

Motion was made to adjourn.  

 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

Pam Raines, Secretary 


